
TO:   EZIZ Users  
 
SUBJECT:  EZIZ Update: Not Too Late To Vaccinate Flyer 
 
DATE:  February 5, 2013  
 
 
Dear EZIZ Users, 
 
Flu is widespread nationwide, including California. It’s not too late to promote flu 
vaccination with your patients. Download this updated flyer to help with late-
season promotion. 
 

 It’s Not Too Late To Vaccinate Flyer 

 More Flu Materials  
 
 
 

 
If you would like to be removed from the EZIZ list-serve, please go to http://eziz.org/manage-subscription.php to 
unsubscribe.  
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